
DESIGN A 
CHRISTMAS CARD 
COMPETITION
for Burton and Uttoxeter’s 
Member of Parliament

Kate Griffiths, the MP for Burton & Uttoxeter, is 
holding a competition for primary and pre-school 
school children to design her official Christmas 
Card for 2020.

This year has been strange and unsettling for all of us 
so Kate is looking forward to receiving pictures which 
will cheer and brighten the mood of all those who 
draw and see them.

The winning design will then be used for Kate’s official 
2020 Christmas card with the winner’s name and 
school included. (As many pictures as possible from 
all entries received will be published on Kate’s website 
and social media for all her constituents to enjoy).

THE RULES AND HOW TO ENTER
n	 Entries must be A4, portrait and 

coloured in pencil, pen or paint  
(no glitter!)

n	 Entrants must live in or attend school in 
the Burton and Uttoxeter constituency 
and have been born on or after  
1 September 2009.

n	 Please send your design to Kate 
Griffiths MP, House of Commons, 
London, SW1A 0AA with your name, 
address, and/or school clearly marked. 

n	 Please also provide an email address 
for your school or parent/carer. 

n	 All entries must arrive by 
8 November 2020.

No tax payers money will be used in the production of this Christmas card. 
Promoted by Philip White on behalf of Kate Griffiths MP, and printed by ESCA, 

all at 9 St Paul’s Square, Burton upon Trent, DE14 2EF

Please 
email 

kate.griffiths.mp@
parliament.uk 

for any further 
details


